
PRETORIA PREPARATORY SCHOOL 

12 September 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

SECONDHAND UNIFORM / SPARE UNIFORM FOR EMERGENCIES 

 

We would really appreciate it if, when cleaning out cupboards, any uniform that is too small but still in 

good condition, especially rugby shorts and tracksuit pants, could be donated to school for our 

secondhand uniform / spare uniform for emergencies cupboard. 

 

Should you have any other clothing and shoes that is too small but still wearable, you could bring that as 

well and we will make sure that Mamelodi Drop-In Centre receives the items for their children. 

 

We really appreciate any donations that we receive. 

 

Thanking you in advance. 

 

Susan Meyer 

Bursar 

PRETORIA PREPARATORY SCHOOL 


